

THE TOWN OF GREENWICH DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND THE N.Y. DISTRICT OF THE ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS



Invite You To A

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING

For

BYRAM RIVER BASIN

Connecticut and New York Flood Risk Management Feasibility Study

To Be Held

Thursday, May 14, 2015 at 7:00 P.M.
The Bendheim Western Greenwich Civic Center Community Room (Lower Level) 449 Pemberwick Road Greenwich, CT 06831

Residents, Business Owners, and other interested individuals are encouraged to take advantage of this opportunity to learn about and discuss this proposed project.

Additional information about the project can be found on our website @ www.greenwichct.org/government/departments/Public_Works